
Dear 7th Grade Parents,  
 
 
The 7th grade will be traveling to the Blue Mountain Summit Adventure Park for a team building 
and bonding experience on Wednesday, September 15.  
 
Some points of interest: 
 
-We will be leaving the LS around 9:00am 
-Students will have outdoor activities from 10:00am-12:00pm, followed by a lunch, and more 
outdoor activities from 1:00pm-3:00pm.  
-We will be leaving the park around 3:00pm (We should return to the LS around 4:00pm).  
-Lunch will be provided at the park.  
-Any medication required for the day should be given to the nurse (Carol Kollar). 
-Student cell phones will be collected before arriving at the park and given back to students 
when returning to school. 
-In case of an emergency please contact Will Davis (570-690-2812) 
-Students are allowed to dress down for the day’s activities. Please dress in comfortable clothes 
for moving around outside. Sneakers are required for the activities students will be engaged in 
throughout the day.  
 
*** To participate parents must sign the attached waiver. The link is provided below. *** 
 
 https://waiver.smartwaiver.com/w/59a4191803b09/web 

-Please don’t hesitate to reach out with any questions or concerns.  

 

Thanks for all your support.  

7th Grade Team  

 

 

 


